
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/15/2015 5:22:30 PM
Subject: Re: Help

I'm sorry- just getting to my emails. Please always feel free to call on Katie for help.

On Dec 15, 2015, at 2:55 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Hey Guys,
 
Our legal shop is trying to get several large FOIAs out related to the Charleston shooting and the flag.  We have a 
number of documents that require redactions.  Can you please let me know if Haley, Katie, or Hal have time to 
assist Becca with this production.  We do not have a law clerk right now.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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